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Learning Together! 

Achieving Together! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

July 

18th Grade 3/4 Excursion 

MCG Sports Museum 

19th OSHP Introduction 

Meeting 

22nd 100 Days of Prep 

Celebration 

22nd NMFC Footy Pro-

gram 

28th  Grade Prep, 1/2 

Nutrition Incursion 

29th-NMFC Footy Pro-

gram 

August 

1st Grade 5/6 Excursion 

to Melbourne Museum 

3rd St Aloysius School 

Production 

5th NMFC Footy Program 

8th Prep Fire Education 

10th Prep Readiness 

Evening 

12th MNFC Footy Pro-

gram 

15th Prep Fire Education 
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Our Australian Aborigines  

 

I ask you, God,  

to bless and look after our Indigenous Peoples,  

our Aborigines,  

who were the first peoples to live in this land,  

Australia.  

Thousands of years ago,  

they heard your Spirit speaking to them  

in their Dreaming  

and today  

they still hear your Spirit speaking to them  

in their Dreaming  

Give thos of us who are not Aborigines  

the courage to say  

that we have not been just to them in the past,  

and that we are sorry.  

I pray that all Australians will respect  

the sacred land, the culture,  

and dignity of Aborigines.  

May we all live in peace with one another.  

 

PRAYER OF THE ABORIGNAL PEOPLE  

 

Father of all, you gave us the Dreaming.  

You have spoken to us through our beliefs.  

You then made your love clear to us  

in the person of Jesus.  

We thank you for your care.  

You own us.  

You are our hope.  

 

Make us strong as we face the problem of change.  

We ask you to help the people of Australia  

to listen to us and respect our culture.  

Make the knowledge of you  

grow strong in all people,  

so that we can make a home  

For everyone in our land  

Amen  



Dear Parents, Caregivers and Children, 

Welcome to Term 3, our second semester for 2016. It is hard to believe that we are already halfway through the year but I 

think the cold weather we are experiencing reminds us that we are in the middle of winter. I hope that you all enjoyed a rest-

ful break and were able to get out and enjoy some fun times with family and friends. It is important that during these winter 

months you ensure your child has warm clothing, a coat or jacket. They may also wear navy scarves, hats and gloves. 

School Uniform  

It was lovely to see most of our children beginning this term in their correct school uniform. Unfortunately there are still some 

children who are not wearing their uniform correctly. As of next week any child not in correct uniform will receive a notice to 

take home informing their parents of the part of their uniform which needs attention. I respectfully ask for your support in 

this matter. 

Carparking 

I also ask for your support in regards to the parking of cars when dropping off and picking up of your children. I understand 

that there is limited spaces for you to park your car but I stress that it is most important that at all times you park legally. 

 

 
 

If you are unable to find a car-park you can simply drive around or park around the corner and walk to pick up your child. No 

child is ever left alone in our yard, there is always a teacher supervising them. The Melbourne City Council Parking Inspectors 

were here this week and booked numerous cars that were parked illegally, the school takes no responsibility for this, our only 

concern is for the safety of all children when they are arriving or leaving our school. Again I respectfully ask for your support 

in this matter. 

Before and After School Program 

As you would be aware we have begun the term with a new OSHP operator, Youth Leadership Victoria is now responsible for 

the delivery of this program. To explain their service and how it may assist you and your family there is a meeting in the After-

school room on Tuesday 19th July at 6pm. I invite all families to attend this meeting if they have any questions in regards to 

ōŜŦƻǊŜ ƻǊ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎŀǊŜΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǳǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ {ǘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎ tŀǊƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ Ƴŀƴπ

aged the program over many years. 

 

School/Family Communication 

We are now using the SKOOLBAG app ŀǎ ŀ ƳŜŀƴǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ {ǘ aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎΦ 

Please remember to download this free app onto your phone, if you need any assistance please see Kylie.  

 

LƴǉǳƛǊȅ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ¢ŜǊƳ о άIŜŀƭǘƘ ϧ ²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎέ 

Yesterday all children attended an incursion lead by the Drama box group as an introduction to our Inquiry learning unit this 
term focussing on Health & Wellbeing. All the children learnt about how their body needs to  
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Parking on or near the 

school crossing when the 

flags are displayed is NEVER 

acceptable. 



be healthy so they can be at their best. The children did some great learning and had lots of fun along the way. On Monday 

our Yr 3/4 children will be attending an excursion to the MCG to extend their learning in this area. Other year level will be 

engaging in other events as the term continues. 

 

School Gates: 

The school gates will now be open at 3:15pm rather than 3:00pm as of Monday 18th July 2016. 

 

Book Week Performances 

Today all our children saw the Meerkat production group present their Book Week plays based on books that have been 

ǎƘƻǊǘƭƛǎǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ .ƻƻƪ !ǿŀǊŘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ tǊŜǇ-¸Ǌп ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎŀǿ ŀ Ǉƭŀȅ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ Ψaȅ IǳŦŦΩΣ ǘƘŜ ¸Ǌ рκс 

ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎŀǿ Ψwǳƴ tƛǇ wǳƴΩΦ ¢ƘŜ aŜŜǊƪŀǘ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǳǎƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ Ƙŀƭƭ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƘŜŀǊǎŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ Ǉƭŀȅǎ ǎƻ ƛƴ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ 

for this our children are the first to see them and have proven to be important critics for the actors. This is another way St 

aƛŎƘŀŜƭΩǎ ƛǎ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴŀƴȅ ǾŀǊƛŜŘ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΦ 

Learning Together! Achieving Together 

 

Denise Hussey 

Principal 

 

                   

Whole School Photo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to order a 2016 whole school photo please see the office.  They are 

$15 each.  A bulk order for the photo will be  processed next Thursday 21st July, they 

will be delivered to the school and sent home through the classroom tote box. 
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The Body Investigators Incursion 

 

0M 5GTQRC@X beSG +TKX 5GD RSTCDMSR NE 4S .HBG@DK½R @SSDMCDC @M HMBTQRHNM HM SGD -HAQ@QX B@KKDC 

5GD #NCX *MUDRSHF@SNQRq  5GD $GHKCQDM HMUDRSHF@SDC @M TMGD@KSGX ANCX @R yETKK ANCX HMUDRSHF@¥

SNQRxq  $GHKCQDM ADB@LD #Q@HM /DTQNMRu 3DC @MC 8GHSD #KNNC $DKKRu 0WXFDM @MC (@RSQHB +THBDR 

as they play different roles in the body.  The children explored how diet, physical activity and 

sleep impact on our bodies performance.  
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A r t  Ne w s .  



My ñI Spy Outsideò Record Sheet 

 

Congratulations Solyana (Prep D), Jake (1/2R), Kidus 
(5/6MP), Kevin (3/4H), William (5/6MP) and Enrique (3/4H)  
ƻƴ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ άL {Ǉȅ hǳǘǎƛŘŜέ ǊŜŎƻǊŘ ǎƘŜŜǘΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭπ
dren receive stickers for being safe, respectful, a learner or 
responsible during playtime and lunch time.  When their 
chart is full they are rewarded with a lucky dip.  The children 
then receive a new chart to practice our school wide posi-
tive behaviours. 
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Month Date Event 

July Tuesday 12th  Term 3 Begins 

   Monday 18th Grade 3/4 Excursion MCG Sports Museum 

 Tuesday 19th OSHP Introduction Meeting 

 Friday 22nd NMFC Footy Program 

 Thursday 28th Grade Prep & Grade 1/2 Nutrition Incursion  

 Friday 29th NMFC Footy Program 

August     

 Monday 1st Grade 5/6 Excursion to Melbourne Museum 

 Wednesday 3rd St Aloysius School Production Year 36 

  Friday 5th NMFC Footy Program 

 Monday 8th Prep Fire Education Program 

 Friday 12th Footy Program 

 Monday 15th Prep Fire Education Program 

September  Wednesday 2nd CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 

  Friday 16th End of Term 3 at 3:30pm 

October  Monday 31st School Closure Day 

      

November Tuesday 1st Melbourne Cup ς Public Holiday (No School) 

  28th, 29th 30th Swimming program 

      

December  1st, 2nd Swimming Program 

      

  Tuesday 20th  End of Term 4 

**Added or  

Amended 

Item** 
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School hours are:   

8.30am (Gates open) supervision in the yardτ9am School day begins 

3.30pmτ3.45pm supervision in the yard.   

All children who arrive earlier than 8:30am will be sent to before are and children 

who have not been collected at 3:45pm will be sent to                                                                  

aftercare (Fees apply). 
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